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AGENDA TOPICS 

 

1. Town Campus Time Capsule Discussion: 

Staff sought input from the Board on the time capsule contents that will be placed inside the Town Hall lobby sculpture. 

Staff shared various items recommended to be placed in the capsule from all town departments and Union County Schools. 

The capsule will be installed in mid-July. Replicas of items placed in the capsule will be on display during the Town Campus 

ribbon cutting event. The target date for opening the capsule is 50 years. Suggestions for additions to the capsule included: 

• Mayor Murray: A piece of the ribbon from the Downtown Park Opening Ceremony. 

• Commissioner Hall: A current roster of employees. 

 

2. Budget Workshop Revisions: 

Staff provided the revisions to the proposed FY24/25 budget based on the feedback from the Board at the budget workshop. Feedback 

was as follows: 

• Board members that attended the 2x2s  

o Were comfortable with the updated graphics and inclusion of percentages to depict year over year changes. 

o Were comfortable including the SRO/Community Police Officer position. The position would be a partnership 

between Northpointe Christian Academy and the Town.  

o Feedback was varied on the Communications position. Staff will proceed with the plan as presented based on 

majority support.   

 

3. North Church Loading Update: 

Staff provided the Board with updates on the downtown loading zone ordinance for North Church Street. Based on 

Board feedback, it was determined the best approach is to meet with the business owners prior to determining how to 

proceed. 

 

4. Façade Improvement Program Modifications: 

This item was tabled for further discussion at the May 28th regular meeting. Staff provided the Board with options to 

proceed. Most of the discussion centered on the inclusion of roof repairs to the program. Board members that attended 

the 2x2s were in consensus to proceed with the staff recommendation as presented, including roof repairs to the 

program.   

 

5. Flash Vote Information: 

Board members that attended the 2x2s received information on a civic engagement service named Flash Vote. The 

Board provided varied feedback. Staff will gather more information from the consultant and from municipalities that 

utilize the service and will provide this information to the Board at a future meeting.  

 

6. Bonus Item: 

• Waxhaw Parkway East Project Update 

o The Board members that attended the 2x2s received an update on the Waxhaw Parkway East project. 

Staff noted that Union County initiated the amendment of a new alignment design. Staff provided options 

to proceed. The recommended approach was a meeting with key stakeholders from Union County and 

Mineral Springs to discuss the project with CRTPO to help with mitigation to ensure open discussion on 

potential options or solution to the traffic issues. The Board concurred with this approach. 

 

 

 


